Dear Members:

     Currently, we have the most cumbersome and unfair tax system imaginable.  That ordinary American citizens must bear the majority of the

burden is unconscionable.   Businesses must wrestle with every decision they

make from the viewpoint of the amount of tax the decision might generate; not the best price at the most available  advantage to the consumer. Instead, with the middle and upper middle class bearing the major tax burden

already, businesses pass on their tax burden to that class.   

     We need a new system.  The Fair Tax makes everyone pay the same tax that his neighbor pays.  That's fair; and if one wishes luxuries and can afford them, that person will pay the tax commensurate with that purchase. That is why it is called "The Fair Tax".

Sincerely,

Wayne F. Brown, M.D., Ph.D.   

